St Philip Westbrook News

Our Learning

i Welcome back! We
hope you all had a
lovely spring break. It's
hard to believe that we
only have a term left in
year four, but we have
lots to fit in before the
summer! Our new
project about the
Vikings is beginning
and we are looking
forward to our visit to
Weaver Hall Museum in
the next few weeks.

This half term, we will
be focusing on the
following areas:

Maths: money, mass,
volume and length.,
perimeter and shape.

English: fantasy/
historical stories
(Beowolf) and
information texts .

Science: animals

including humans (including
learning about the teeth).

History: the Viking
Invasions.

PE: athletics (running,
jumping and throwing in
preparation for our sports
day).

RE: prayer (how we pray,
where we pray, why we
pray and writing prayers).

Music: Charanga
(Blackbird).

ICT: data retrieval and
organisation.

Spanish: feeling unwell and
naming jungle animals.

/Weaver Hall Museum\

We will be visiting Weaver Hall
Museum this half term to learn
more about the Vikings. A let-
ter will follow soon to provide
further information about this.
It will be an exciting opportuni-

Qfor some hands on Iearning!/




